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MEDIA RELEASE  

 

Monday 26 July 2021 
 

Wheelie Bin Sticker Replacement 
 
A recent wheelie bin collection audit by Circular Head Council has confirmed that Council 
are collecting several hundred unauthorised wheelie bins each fortnight. 
 
Property owners pay for the cost of the wheelie bin collection service as a component of 
their rates payment and some choose to have more than one service, which incurs an 
additional fee.  
 
Circular Head Mayor, Daryl Quilliam said “Council is committed to delivering responsible 
financial efficiencies to our ratepayers and the collection of unauthorised wheelie bins 
increases costs to those that legitimately pay for the service. This is unfair and cannot 
continue.” 
 
Authorised wheelie bins are identified by a Council issued sticker and Council has made the 
decision to replace all of the existing wheelie bin stickers with a newly designed sticker.  
 
The new stickers will be provided to paying customers and should be attached to the 
wheelie bin by 1 November to ensure continued collection of authorised bins. Bins without 
the new sticker will no longer be collected from that date. 
 
Landlords are asked to either issue their tenants with the new sticker or replace the sticker 
on the bin themselves. 
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